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A meeting of the Walpole Town Hall Re-Use Committee was held on June 5, 2018 at 6:30pm in 

Old Town Hall.  

The following members were in attendance: 

Richard Pilla, Chair  

Christine Cochrane, Secretary  

Roger Turner 

Mark Trudell 

Ron Fucile 

Cliff Barnes, Vice Chair 

Beth Pelick (Left at 6:55pm) 

The following guests were in attendance: 

Marc Romeo - Support Member 

Sam Obar - HC Chair and Support member 

Patrick Shield - Asst. TA 

Mark Almeda - Architect, Walpole Citizen, Former Chair of the HC 

 

Richard Pilla calls the meeting to order at 6:41pm. 

 

The Re-Use members along with guests present take a thorough walkthrough of the Old Town 

Hall.  

 

Minutes May 15, 2018 
Ron Fucile makes a motion to accept and approve the minutes of 5/15/18. Mark Trudell seconds 

the motion. The motion is approved 5-0-1. Cliff Barnes Abstains  

 

Summary  

• Patrick Shield presents a draft framework to help guide the committee for discussion. See 

below. 
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• The next meeting of the ReUse Committee is June 19, 2018 at Town Hall on School Street at 

6:30pm. 
 

Adjourn 

Christine Cochrane makes a motion to adjourn at 9:05pm. Mr. Barnes seconds the motion. The 

motion is approved 6-0-0. 


